
STATE OF WASHINGTON 

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY 
1315 W. 4th Avenue • Kennewick, Washington 99336-6018 • (509) 735-7581 ---~ 
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Mr. Keith Klein, Manager 
U.S. Department of Energy 
P.O. Box 550, MSIN: A7-50 
Richland, Washington 99352 

Dear Mr. Klein: 
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This letter serves as official notification that Mr. Wayne Soper is the new Cleanup Project 
Manager for Ecology's Nuclear Waste Program as ofNovember 1, 1999. 

Please contact Mr. Soper on any issues regarding the Cleanup Project at: 

Wayne Soper, Cleanup Project Manager 
Department of Ecology-Nuclear Waste Program 
1315 West Fourth Avenue 
Kennewick, Washington 99336-6018 

Phone: (509) 736-3049 
Fax: (509) 736-3030 

If you have any questions regarding this notification, please feel free to cont~.ct me at (509) 736-
3038. 

Sincerely, 

~~~ 
Laura J. Cusack, Project Management Section Manager 
Nuclear Waste Program 

cc: Doug Sherwood, EPA 
Glen Goldberg, USDOE 
Robert McCloud, USDOE 
Arlene Tortoso, USDOE 
Steve Liedle, BHI 

J .R. Wilkinson, CTUIR 
Donna Powaukee, NPT 
Russ<?ll Jim, YIN 
Mary Lou Blazek, OOE 
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